; MINUTES OF MEETING HELD 3/10/2001.

PRESENT: Lynne Buchanan, Niklas Thapper, Jamie Byrnes, Hal Moir, Chris Cox, Pat Healy
APOLOGIES: Maureen Rowe, lan Lowcock, Jennifer Ingall, Stephen Gibson, Marilyn Brooks, Anne Thomas
Minutes from previous meeting to be held over until our next meeting.

CORRECPONDENCE IN: Letter from GTC covering invoices received from Cougar Security. Insurance claim
from break-in in May. Competition fees. Court 5. Tuesday Night Comp.

Letter from MLC Ltd. re changes to the Employee Retirement Plan (TERP)

TREASURER'S REPORT: The books of the Association have been audited and copies were handed out
to members who attended the AGM.
Accounts from GTC: $110.00 for mowing
$ 275.00 for Promotion
$316.70 collection Assoc. fees.
$635.25 court hire for Junior Championships
$1,254.00 Squad fees
Jamie stated that all outstanding accounts will be paid by the end of the week.

TENNIS COMMITTEE REPORT: Individual grading to stay as is after the next comp. Thursday and Tuesday
Night Comp. —meeting held 22/10/01. Grading Parameters have changed - in the lower divisions
the Tennis Committee did not know what standard of tennis some of the players were. Troy to follow-
up Club Championship fees. Copy of winners and runner-ups needed for Chris so she can get
trophies organised — also need copy for GDTA records. Jennifer has had a baby boy Ryley.

L.M.W. REPORT: Pat asked if “Notice of Motions” still had to be put on notice board 21 days prior to
ladies AGM or can the LMW Committee submit changes to the Main Association Committee. Hal
said he thought they could follow what the Tennis Committee does.

JUNIOR COMMITTEE: A report regarding the Junior Club Championships was handed to each member
(copy attached). Some Junior Badge players still not members of GDTA - will endeavour to have all
Badge players pay their membership fees when next Badge Comp. resumes. A query was raised by
Pat regarding the Paul O'Sullivan Trophy — what criteria has been the practice for electing a player to
receive this award in the past. Do they have to be at National level? Pat to follow this up. Also
GDTA have some trophies that have only been presented once could they be re-cycled?

GENERAL BUSINESS: Chris Cox mentioned a record board for Life Members. This was discussed before
and as yet nothing has been done about it — Chris has a list of Life Members, plus material had been
purchased for this task. Meeting agreed that it should be attended to.

A list of work to be carried out around the complex to.be compiled.
Hal to get more quotes re aluminium seating.

Meeting closed 10.00pm.



